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Notice of public hearing and intent to consider 
adoption of a resolution granting a non-exclusive 
restricted cargo handler franchise at Port 
Everglades 

 
Notice is hereby given by the Board of County Commissioners of Broward County, 
Florida, that said Board will hold a public hearing at 2:00 P.M. on Tuesday, April 22 
2014, in the County Commissioners' Meeting Room (Room 422), 115 South 
Andrews Avenue, Governmental Center, to consider adoption of a resolution 
granting a non-exclusive restricted franchise to Fast Terminal Corp, to provide cargo 
handler services at Port Everglades, restricted to proprietary cargo handled on 
vessels owned or chartered by SC Line, S.A. and cargo that is “new business” as 
defined by Section 32.16.b.10 of the Broward County Administrative Code, for a 
one-year term. 
  

Dated this                   day of                                             , 2014. 

If due to a disability, you require communication aids, please contact the Office of 
County Administrator at 954-357-7000 or for Hearing Impaired/TTY 954-831-3940. 
Please make your request in advance, if possible. 

 
Publish on the following dates: April 11, 2014 and April 18, 2014. 
  
Send two (2) Proof of Publication to: 
 
Mary Ann Darby, Deputy Clerk, Document Control Section 
Records, Taxes and Treasury Division 
Broward County Governmental Center 
115 South Andrews Avenue, Room 336U 
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33301 
 
Send one (1) Proof of Publication and Bill to: 
 
Accounting Division 
115 South Andrews Avenue, Room 203 
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33301 
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